
Length of Tolling Waiver is Uncertain 

 

Fort Myers Broadcasting Company’s (FMBC’s) tower contractor informs it that high winds at 
the Punta Gorda, Florida, tower are such that work on the tower was suspended on March 7, 
2022 for safety reasons.  Weather forecasts for the region indicate that  dangerous wind 
conditions will likely continue at the tower site into the week of March 13.  To permit safe 
completion of the required tower work, Sun Broadcasting Inc. (Sun) requests that WXCW(TV)’s 
post-auction construction permit be tolled from March 7, 2022, until weather conditions at the 
Punta Gorda tower site permit safe installation of WXCW’s antenna and transmission line.  The 
duration of this tolling waiver request is wholly dependent upon when wind conditions allow 
resumption of antenna installation activities at the tower site.  Accordingly the length of the 
required tolling waiver is presently uncertain.  For purposes of this request, Sun has requested a 
tolling waiver through June 30, 2022.  This date was chosen in the belief that absent an 
unforeseen disaster, there will be sufficient good weather to complete WXCW’s facilities before 
June 30. 


